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North Glade 4-H Club News 
Madelyn McKnight, Reporter 

 

The North Glade 4-H Club met for their first meeting of the year on January 15th at 6pm at 

the Swanton Community Center. Thirty members were in attendance along with six clovers. 

New officers were installed which are President Autumn Custer, Vice President Matthew 

Stoner, Secretary- Lea Custer, Treasurer- Nathan Stoner, & Reporter- Madelyn McKnight. 

During the meeting Randi Gregory shared with the club the upcoming Beyond the Stars 

Jackpot Show in May sponsored by the Kind Like Kenzie Foundation. Members decided that 

our spring 4-H club outreach project this year will be putting something together for kids 

from Foster Appalachia for Easter. This will occur in March at our meeting. President 

Autumn Custer encouraged families to use the link provided on our club Facebook page to 

re-enroll for 4-H by the end of January. All members turned in annual record books during 

the meeting to be turned into the extension office. Our next meeting will be on February 

19th at 6pm at the JTF Ice Skating Rink in Grantsville, MD. 

 


